
April 16,2008 
Mayor Bill Bogaard 
Office of the Mayor Bill Bogaard 
City Hall 
100 N. Garfield 
Room S-228 
Pasadena, CA 91 109 

Subject: Historic Preservation Commission 

Dear Mayor Bogaard, 

The purpose of this letter is to convey our nomination and endorsement of Bridgid 
Fennell to serve on the Historic Preservation Commission as the designated 
neighborhood representative for the Historic Highlands Neighborhood Association. 

I am thrilled that Bridgid has stepped forward to volunteer to serve on this 
Commission. She played an integral role in helping us achieve Historic Landmark 
District status, and was one of the co-chairs of our team. Her steady dedication, energy, 
and knowledge served us well, and these are just a few of the qualities which she will 
bring to the Historic Preservation Commission. 

In addition to my personal endorsement, our Historic Highlands Neighborhood 
Association board unanimously endorsed Bridgid as well. 

Sincerely, 

President, Historic Highlands Neighborhood Association 

cc: Bridgid Fennell, Margaret McAustin 


